
Star Readers
Y1: Aria & Zanthi
Y2: Nadia & Amelia
Y3: Artemus
Y4: Benjamin James
Y5: Nehemiah
Y6: Away @ Sayers 
Croft 

Dear St Peter’s Families,

We have had a fantastic week at school and it has been an absolute joy seeing our curriculum in full 
swing.

From next week you can sign up at the office for a school tour so that you can also see our wonderful 
school in action. Tours this term will be on a Thursday morning between 9:15am - 10:00am.

It was great to see so many of you at our new behaviour policy workshop on Tuesday.
In case you missed it, all information was sent out to parents. I would urge you to read the workshop 
information and policy, so that if your child reaches step 3 and you receive a standard text you have 
an understanding of the new step approach.

Enjoy the lovely weather everyone.

Mrs Carrington

Watch this space for 
updates from 

children’s progress 
on Numbots & TTRS!

Headteacher’s note

Attendance and punctuality is crucial for the children’s progress and wellbeing at school. 
Many thanks for all your support and efforts… 4 Eaton with 99.4% attendance
This week’s overall attendance is: 98.2% which is above our school  
target of 96%. 

Awards this week go to…

Friday 15th September, 2023
Service.. Love. Hope.. Forgiveness. .Faith. Wisdom.

EYFS SUPERSTARS:  Jeton & Alice 

Keen Learners
Y1: All of Year One
Y2: Thomas & Kamila
Y3: Leo
Y4: Lana 
Y5: Zhenya
Y6: Away @ Sayers 
Croft

THE PARABLE OF THE LOST SHEEP
Luke 15:1–7

What would it feel like to be the lost 
sheep that the shepherd came to 

find?  



THE PARABLE OF THE 
LOST SHEEP
Luke 15:1–7

What would it feel like to 
be the lost sheep that the 
shepherd came to find?  

Watch the story with your child here. Read the story with your child here. 

Greetings from St Peter's!  

We had a wonderful first Mass in church on Thursday where we explored our 
Christian value of hope.  As year 6 was away at Sayers Croft, year 5 and 4 helped 
with the serving, reading and prayers.  

As some of you may already know, I will be leaving St Peter's Church at the end of 
September.  After eight wonderful and blessed years I will be moving on to be 
hospital chaplain at St Bart's hospital in the City of London.  I will miss St Peter's 
and especially our wonderful school,  My last service in church will be Sunday the 
24th of September 10.30 am and everyone is very welcome to attend!  

I will also be here for St Peter's Church Michaelmas Fair Saturday the 30th of 
September 12-4.  Please  join us for a fun day filled with games, food, items for 
sale, Vauxhall city farm and a circus performer!  All are very welcome and 
entrance is free. 

I wish you all a blessed weekend and look forward to seeing you soon.

Revd Julie

 

Greetings from St Peter’s Church

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_Ry2MaMyvGo
https://www.creaghnsonline.com/uploads/1/3/1/4/131428035/ms_gllagher_2nd_class_the_lost_sheep_story.pdf


Thank You
For your donations this week! We raised £152.00!

● 18th Sept - Secondary School Workshop for 
parents @ 9:05 in the school hall

● 19th Sept - Coffee Morning - Friends of St Peter’s 
(Organising Christmas Events)

● 21st Sept - Secondary School Workshop for 
parents @ 3:30 in the school hall

● 26th Sept - School Photo Day 

Swimming 2023/2024

Year 2 - 6 Swimming

Y3 - Fridays - 9:45 - 10:15
Y4 - Fridays - 10:15 - 10:45

Year 2 - Spring - Summer
Year 5 - Summer 1
Year 6 - Summer 2

We rely on parents/carers to help with 
walking to and from lessons. If you are 
able to volunteer, please sign up at the 

office. 

Matthew Mark

Luke John

Most points in 
KS1

Most Points in 
KS2

    Upcoming Dates & Events

The Right to be Heard and Taken Seriously 
Every child has the right to express their views, feelings and wishes in all matters affecting 
them, and to have their views considered and taken seriously. This principle recognises 
children and young people as actors in their own lives and applies at all times throughout a 
child’s life. 

Thank you to the families who took 
care of our plants over the 

summer!! 

Genes money to go directly to the charity and Enterprise money to be 
shared equally across all classes for some wet play games and 5% of 
total amount to go to Alex’s Lemonade Charity 
https://www.alexslemonade.org/ (helping children and families with 
cancer).

RAD believe that whatever the skill level or budget, all children 
deserve access to exceptional music tuition. Highly skilled 
professional musicians provide next-level tuition for the next 
generation of talent, no matter the location, budget or 
capability. Provided on-site, within school hours and at a 
highly-competitive rate;For more information, and to sign-up 
your child to RAD lessons, just use the following link; we’ll do 
the rest. SIGN ME UP

Update Next Week!

https://www.alexslemonade.org/
https://pz33vs6xga6.typeform.com/to/pxLGLTAW#school_name=St%20Peter's%20Eaton%20Square&school_id=rechuTQfTDVXXXIKl



